
You will have received a letter from us this
week, about protecting the children in the hot
weather. Please may we remind you of the
importance of applying an all-day sunscreen
before bringing your child to school and also
bringing in a hat for your child while we enjoy
the sunny weather. We are making the most
of the garden, as you can imagine, and are
ensuring the children remain hydrated but
would also appreciate your support. 

H O T  W E A T H E R
We will be giving the children a party to
celebrate the end of the year. These
parties will take place in school time, on
the last day of term. We will be playing
games, having some party food and
generally having fun and giving the
children a good send off, either for the
summer holidays or as they leave
Broadhurst School to start a new school in
September.

Our Full Day children are very excited to be
getting ready to perform their concerts to
you next week. This week, our Half Day
children have enjoyed watching the dress
rehearsals. We will be setting the stage this
afternoon with some of the children’s
artwork and we look forward to welcoming
you to the shows next week.
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S P O R T S  D A Y
As this is such a busy half term and I am
aware, particularly for parents with children
in other schools, that your diaries will be full
with school events, I wanted to remind you
about our Sports Day which is taking place
on Wednesday 29 June from 10:30-2:00pm
at Paddington Recreation Ground. We look
forward to welcoming you this family event.

E N D  O F  Y E A R  P A R T I E S

M E E T I N G S  W I T H
P A R E N T S
Next week will be the last week, for this
term, I will be available to meet with half
day parents, if anyone is still hoping to
catch up regarding school applications.
Please contact Arpuna, in the school
office, if you wish to make an appointment.
I will, of course, be available next term to
catch up with you then. 

Mrs  Sylvester

D E A R  P A R E N T S ,

WEEK OF 20TH JUNE
Full Day Summer Concerts

WEDNESDAY 29 JUNE
Whole School Sports Day and Picnic
 
END OF TERM  - THURSDAY 7 JULY
FINISH TIMES: 
11:30am for Classes 1AM,2,3,4AM,5AM         
12:00 Noon for Classes 6,7,8                         
3:30pm for Classes 1PM,4PM,5PM



H A M P S T E A D  H E A T H  T R I P
Our Full Day Nursery children had a
fabulous time at Hampstead Heath this
week. The children participated in pond
dipping; everyone was very excited to find
out which creatures had been caught in
the net. We even found some new
minibeasts that we hadn't heard of before! 

We also went on a minibeast hunt in the
woods and found lots of creatures hidden
underneath logs and stones. When we put
them underneath a magnifying glass, we
were able to count their legs! Lastly, we
were given some clay and the children
made their own minibeast using sticks
and leaves; it was a lot of fun. Thank you
again to all of our volunteers. 



Class 4 have had an exciting week learning
about different people who help us. Our
classroom beach role play has been a great
success. We have been creating five little
fireman using paint and our handprints as well
nursing babies. 

BY MISS YASMIN
C L A S S  4  N E W S  

we learnt a new sound ‘g’ and had fun
sorting through items deciding if they
could go in our ‘g’ bag or not. We have
also been practising our rhyming by
finding the matching pairs. We had fun
making up silly words too to rhyme with
others in the pictures. 

we have been learning about weight. We
have been exploring the concept using
scales and addressing the misconception
that a big item might not necessarily be
the heaviest object out of a selective few. 

I N  P H O N I C S . . .

I N  M A T H S . . .

We have also been giving babies and
ducks baths in the garden to make
sure that they are nice and clean,
searching for minibeasts outside and
looking at all the amazing spider webs
that can be found. 

I look forward to another week in the
glorious sun filled full of fun, laughter
and excitement as we continue to learn
about different people who help. 

Class 4 wish you a lovely weekend and look forward to more learning next week!

The children have been enjoying
making sandcastles and selling ice-
creams to their friends. The children
have been talking about where they are
going in the holidays and retelling
precious memories of when they have
visited the beach. We have also
enjoyed learning some new songs
about the months of the year,
firefighters, doctors and nurses. 


